
 
 
October 17, 2022 
 
Chinmay Vyas 
CV, Inc. 
11808 KIGGER JACK LANE 
CLARKSBURG, MD 20871 
 
RE: Pennsylvania Unified Certification Program 
DBE Continued Eligibility Letter 
 
Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) Certification # 13692 
Anniversary Date - Annually on Oct 25 
 
Dear Chinmay Vyas: 

The Pennsylvania Department of Transportation, a certifying participant in the Pennsylvania Unified Certification Program (PA
UCP), has reviewed your Annual Affidavit as a Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) and is pleased to inform you that your
firm appears to meet the requirements established by the United States Department of Transportation (US DOT) Code of
Regulations. Accordingly, your firm can continue as a Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) to participate in the program in
the following classification(s) only: 
 
provide technical, administrative and management services in construction industry including but not limited to design,
engineering, consulting, construction administration, materials testing, environmental investigations, drafting and surveying. 
 
NAICS Code(s): NAICS 237110: WATER AND SEWER LINE AND RELATED STRUCTURES CONSTRUCTION 
NAICS 237990: OTHER HEAVY AND CIVIL ENGINEERING CONSTRUCTION 
NAICS 541320: LANDSCAPE ARCHITECTURAL SERVICES 
NAICS 541330: ENGINEERING SERVICES 
NAICS 541340: DRAFTING SERVICES 
NAICS 541360: GEOPHYSICAL SURVEYING AND MAPPING SERVICES 
NAICS 541370: SURVEYING AND MAPPING (EXCEPT GEOPHYSICAL) SERVICES 
NAICS 541380: TESTING LABORATORIES AND SERVICES 
NAICS 541620: ENVIRONMENTAL CONSULTING SERVICES 
NAICS 562910: REMEDIATION SERVICES

If you wish to expand your status to include another type of business, you must contact the PA UCP for reevaluation prior to
undertaking any projects as a DBE in the expanded area.

In the event of a change in circumstances affecting your ability to meet size, disadvantage, ownership, and control
requirements of Part 26 or any material change in the information provided; you must inform the PA UCP by means of a sworn
affidavit by the owners, describing in detail the nature of such changes.

You must provide this written "Notice of Change" within 30 days of the occurrence of change. Failure to do so will be deemed a
failure to cooperate. We would also remind you that the PA UCP reserves the right to review your firm at any time to ensure
compliance with the program.

We are pleased to continue to have you as a DBE and wish you continued success in acquiring work within the DBE program. If
you have any questions, please contact 717-787-5891.



 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
Marcie Carr 
Acting Director


